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On at least three separate occasions in the past month, I’ve thought, “I love my job.” As I shared 
in my last prayer letter, Mike and I led our staff in new ways as we implemented new training, 
experiences, and explored new campuses. A wonderful unexpected outcome from our time in Boston and 
Providence was the new understanding our staff have. One said it this way, “I had no idea what the 
change was about or the direction we are going in. Now I get it.” That light went on for many. 

For some it was a step forward in a different way. We do not have more hours in the day, so if we 
want to do some new things, we have to stop doing other good things. How can we do that? First, we 
need to want to; and secondly, we need to see a way we can. Our time together helped with both of those. 
As I drove home from our debrief in both Boston and Providence, I was rejoicing in what God had done 
in our midst.  

April 4th, as I also mentioned in my last letter, Mike and I pulled our team leaders together for the 
day. Afterwards, I received a couple emails thanking us for the time. They were so encouraging that I 
want to share them with you. 

“I wanted to write to thank you both for the Team Leader time. Felt like the time was very 
worthwhile and well spent… So thanks for putting in the time to plan that well. Great location 
too. Liz, thanks for the email the week previous just giving a run down of what to expect, too.” 

“Thanks for the great day. It was my favorite training day ever.” 

Thank you for your prayers. I’m more convinced than ever of the importance of prayer. Although 
I have been praying more concertedly, there is still so much room for growth in this area. I would love to 
have someone to pray with a few days a week. Tuesday, April 24th is Cru’s worldwide day of prayer. We 
have two of these days a year, one in October and one in April. Tuesday, I will join our team at the 
University of New Hampshire. How can I pray for you? Please feel free to email or text requests.  

I’m so thankful for you. God uses us together so that everyone will know someone who truly 
follows Jesus.  

Because God so love the world, 

The group of us in Providence. Going through the key leader challenge 
with a student at UMass Boston. We were 
on the same page at the end of the time, 
this was not for her. Part of the process of 
exploring. 

Dear Friends,


